
Bonnie Wood
Brunswick
LD 537
I recommend strong action be taken against Representative Libby's use of a minor's 
photograph to support her own agenda.  Libby's posting (now reported in both 
national and international news) has drawn attention to an already vulnerable person. 
This minor now faces potentially dangerous harassment as a result of public 
identification.  Transgender people already face danger and humiliation.  It is criminal
to do this to anyone, but especially to a minor.


